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EXHIBIT 16-B

Arlene Tavani

From: Rgrenwood@aol.com

Sent: Friday, December 01, 2006 9:30 AM

To: Arlene Tavani

Subject: Re: MPWMD 12/11/06 Hearing on Formation of Community Advisory Committee

Carmel Valley Association continues to support the concept of a Community Advisory
Committee. However. the duty of this Committee should be to recommend policies or projects which it believes the
Board should pursue. It should not involve technical studies or appraisals. Robert Greenwood, Director,

CVA

12/4/2006





